
From: Clark, Gordon T. (Consultant)
Sent: Friday, September 05, 2008 1:09 PM
To: Pottabathni, Ranga (Consultant)
Cc: Rigsby, Mike (Consultant); Williamson, Alec
Subject: Cost estimating meeting minutes

10/15/2009

  
Ranga, 
  
Here are a few cryptic notes that we can discuss on Monday and clarify if need be. 
  

1. Include a north seawall as a separate item in all scenarios – from Pine to Broad  
2. Take the cost estimate for 6th ave (from Harrison to either Roy or Mercer) out of all cost estimates but provide 

to Steve Pearce  
3. Provide Steve Pearce the cost (in our estimates) for the Mercer roadway from 5th to Dexter.  
4. Make sure we include a cost for the vacation and fill of Broad St.  
5. Make sure cost estimates reflect a segment from Pike to BST of 2800 feet not the 2000 shown for Pike to 

Elliott  
6. Include roadway improvement for north waterfront from Pine to Blanchard (1200 feet)  
7. Do not include the Republican Underpass – already in City estimates  
8. Do not include ventilation or improvements to the BST ($60M) as it is already in Moving Forward Budget.  

  
Gordon T. Clark, PE 
Chief Engineer - Consultant 
Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Project 
PB 
Direct:   206-382-5246 
Cell:      206-915-1701 
WSDOT Email:clarkgt@wsdot.wa.gov  
PB Email: clark@pbworld.com  
  
  
  


